LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
February 23, 2005
TO: Honorable Rodney Ellis, Chair, Senate Committee on Government Organization
FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legidative Budget Board

IN RE: SB286 by Wentworth (Relating to requiring public officialsto receive training in the
requirements of the open meetings and public information laws.), As I ntroduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The Attorney General's Office anticipates any clerical/legal work resulting from the passage of this
bill could be reasonably absorbed with current resources.

L ocal Government I mpact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Sour ce Agencies. 302 Office of the Attorney General
L BB Staff: JOB, LB, WP
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